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Rosenberg Corey

From: lalter@energymatterspdx.com
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 8:04 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Mental Health Parity

I am urging you to stand up for mental health parity and support SB 860! Many clients have been harmed 
by poor enforcement of Oregon's Mental Health Parity Law as they can't afford to pay for much needed 
services. Mental health issues take a toll on families and our communities. 
 
Lesley Alter, LCSW 
 
Lesley Alter, LCSW 
(503) 286-1004 or (503) 624-1974 
fax (503) 286-7909 
lalter@energymatterspdx.com 
www.energymatterspdx.com 
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